
    
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

New cruise terminal inaugurated 
 
After eighteen months of construction the new cruise terminal “Warnemünde 
Cruise Center 8” (WCC8) is now ready for operation. „In order to achieve a 
lasting improvement of the quality and an increase of security for cruise 
passengers and ships at the port of Rostock-Warnemünde the state of 
Mecklenburg-Vorpommern, the Hanseatic and University City of Rostock and 
ROSTOCK PORT have invested more than 15 million Euro in the new-building of 
the second passenger and service terminal at berth P8. Covering an area of 
almost 3,000 square meters the new terminal features all state-of-the-art 
functionalities to enable us to comply even with the increased requirements as 
to health and hygiene by our partners that result from the COVID-19 pandemic”, 
says Jens A. Scharner, MD of ROSTOCK PORT. 
  

During the 2018/2019 winter half year construction of the deep foundation and 
the concrete work for the foundation slab began. The „Warnemünde Cruise 
Center 8“ has a base area of 2,200 square meters. In addition to the terminal a 
two-floor service structure was built with 490 square meters of space on each 
floor. The 2,980 square meter foundation slab rests on 556 bored reinforced 
concrete piles which were placed in the ground to a depth of eleven meters. 
Around 1,800 cubic meters of concrete, 900 tonnes of reinforcing and sectional 
steel, 2,100 square meters of trapezoidal sheets and 1,900 square meters of 
glass were used in the construction of the new cruise terminal. Its building 
construction began in autumn 2019. Around 580 tonnes of sectional steel were 
assembled for the supports and roof trusses. The 2,100 square meters of roof 
covering were produced from so-called trapezoidal sheet metal. Like the 
Warnemünde Cruise Center at berth P7 before it, the new terminal building at 
berth P8 was also given a safety glass façade. 
 

The WCC8 was designed by the architect’s office Bastmann & Zavracky in 
Rostock. Structural analysis and building supervision were in the responsibility 
of Rostock-based engineering consultant Inros Lackner.  The building services 
engineering was planned by the engineering consultants Hildebrandt & Kindt 
and IBE Mahnke & Schaarschmidt from Rostock. Most of the companies 
involved in the construction are from Mecklenburg-Vorpommern. 
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Rostock-Warnemünde has steadily developed into a port of call for cruise 
passengers from near and far. With today’s inauguration we are launching an 
improved service offer and giving a strong impetus for the restart of tourism on 
the high seas. 
 
For further information please visit www.rostock-port.de  
 


